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If you know of someone who is shut-in
or ill, for now, please contact any one
of our VSC officers.

SUNSHINE

MEETING TIMES AND LOCATIONS

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

STATED MEETING: Held the second Tues-
day of every month at 7:00 PM at Orchid
Room, Hibiscus Village Recreation Center.
The Villages. FL Social Hour at 6:00 PM

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING: Held the
last Monday of every month at 6:00 PM. Lo-
cation: TBA Contact Ken Johnson at (352) 259
-4334 for details.

AFFILLIATED ORGANIZATIONS

YELLOW JACKET SCOOTER CLUB

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held
the 4th Thursday of every month. Time
and location TBA (Newsletter).

THE VILLAGES SHRINE GOLF LEAGUE

MONTHLY OUTING: Date, time and loca-
tion TBA (Newsletter).

AL-KORA SHRINE LADIES

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held at
10:00 AM the fourth Tuesday of every month
at the Cottage Inn, Lady Lake. Contact Noel
Jennewine (352) 259-9501 for more details .

BOARD MEETING: Held 3rd Tues. of each
month at 9:30 AM. Contact Noel Jennewine
at (352) 259-9501 for information.

BRIDGE CLUB: Meets the first Thursday of
each month at members’ home. 1:00 PM.
Contact Carol Corey at (352) 750-
9111 for information.

THE VILLAGES MASONIC LODGE

STATED COMMUNICATION: Held the sec-
ond Monday of every month at 2:30 PM at
Wildwood Masonic Lodge No. 92, Wild-
wood, FL

MONTHLY DINNER: Held the third Monday
of each month. For location and time contact
Frank Van Leer, WM, at (352) 430-2225.

TRI COUNTY HIGH TWELVE

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held the
first Wednesday of every month at 10:45 AM at
the La Hacienda Recreation Center , The Villag-
es, FL Contact Rita Keider at (352) 750- 5561
one week in advance for lunch reservations

VSC
NAME BADGES

$5.00 Ea

To Order Contact:
Bob Stines @ (352) 259-9191

VSC
BASEBALL CAPS

Maroon or White - $10:00

PurchaseatVSCStatedMeetings

SHRINE APPARAL

White Short Sleeve Dress Shirt..….$40.00

Maroon or White Polo Shirt.……..$36.00

Maroon Coach’s Jacket……..….…$45.00

Above Clothing VSC Approved

Purchase From Mike Christy
3 Amigos Bowling Alley Pro Shop
Spanish Springs Square
995 Alverez Ave., Lady Lake, FL

To locate a FBC call 888-936-6283 or look on website www.floridabloodcenters.com

You and your family are encouraged to give.

Ifsomeoneinyourfamilyneedsbloodcontact: VictorClark407-671-4975,viclouc@wmconnect.com

FloridaBloodCenters -GroupPlan #A-18
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Tom Miller

Club Officers

PRESIDENT:
Kenneth L. Johnson
Lady: Elaine
Res: (352) 259-4334
E-mail:

kljins@embarqmail.com

1ST VICE PRESIDENT:
Gerald Vannienwenhove
Lady: Deborah
Res: (352) 750-4513
E-mail:

toadnfrog@live.com

2ND VICE PRESIDENT:
Robert M. Collins
Lady: Donna
Res: (352) 391-7081
E-mail:

bobcollins45@mac.com

TREASURER:
Arthur “Carl” King
Lady: Judy
Res.: (352) 259-3429
Email:

cjking39@aol.com

SECRETARY:
James E. Chaffin
Lady: Judy
Res.: (352) 751-5126
Email:

jimjudy72@yahoo.com

Club Executive Board
Members

Ronald W. Frinkley
Lady: Shirley
Res.: (352) 593-1192
Email:

rfrinkley@gmail.com

Omar U. Need III
Lady: Marge
Res.: (352) 259-7247
Email:

ouneed@comcast.net

Robert M. Stines
Lady: Bonnie
Res.: (352) 259-9191
Email:

stinesb@thevillages.net

I would first of all like to thank our golf committee mem-
bers and all of the volunteers who worked at our club’s golf
tournament on Nov. 1, at Harbor Hills Country Club. Your
hard work and dedication made this event an even greater suc-
cess, than last year’s tournament, in that we are able to send
over $13,000.00 to the Shrine Hospital for Children, Tampa.
We are now busy planning for our next tournament to be held
at Harbor Hills, on November 7, 2015.

On December 7, 2014, the Phil Dirt Concert will be held at
the Savannah Center. This is a great show and it is one of our club’s primary
fund raisers for the Hospital. Don’t miss it!

At our November 11, stated meeting, our election of officers was held and
next year’s officers will be:

President - Gerald (Gerry) Vannienwenhove
1st Vice President - Robert (Bob) Collins
2nd Vice President - William (Bill) Tanner
Treasurer - Cliff Wiener
Secretary - James (Jim) Chaffin
Congratulations Nobles!!

We hope that everyone has a great holiday season this year!!

------ CLUB EVENTS ------

NOVEMBER:

Stated Meeting - 7:00 pm [Election of Club Officers]
Fried Chicken Dinner - 6:00 pm……………………………...…………..11th
Executive Board Meeting - 6:00 pm……..…………………………….....24th

DECEMBER:
Phil Dirt & The Dozers Concert………………...…………………………7th
Stated Meeting - 7:00 pm [Wine & Cheese Social - 6:00 pm]…………....9th
Executive Board Meeting - 6:00 pm……..…………………………….....29th

NOTE:
Stated Meetings held at Hibiscus Recreation Center, 1740 Bailey Trail, The

Villages, FL.
Executive Board Meetings held at Sea Breeze Recreation Center, 2384

Buena Vista Blvd, The Villages, FL

Ken Johnson

STATED MEETNG
December 9, 2014

Meeting 7:00 pm
Wine & Cheese Social 6:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Ken Johnson at (352) 259-4334

Executive Board Meeting

Monday, Nov. 24, 2014
6:00 pm

Sea Breeze Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Ken Johnson at (352) 259-4334



I would like at this time to thank the
Nobles for their vote of confidence at
our recent election of Officers and
Board members for 2015. I can assure
you we will have a fruitful year in
support of Bahia and our Tampa hos-
pital. For next year I have plans to
incorporate more fun filled activities
and will go into more detail at our
December stated meeting.

See you there!

Message From Second
Vice President

Bob Collins
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First Vice President’s
Message

Gerry Vannienwenhove

Thanks and a tip of the fez to all the
Nobles and ladies who made The Vil-
lages Shrine Club so special! You
have donated a huge amount of your
time and money this year for so many
events and activities. The benefits to
the Shriners Hospital in Tampa, the
Bahia Shriners and our club are evi-
dent.

By the time you read this, we will
have elected a new slate of officers
and you’ll see some new faces. Wel-
come to the new officers and Board
members. At the same time I extend a
special thank you to the outgoing of-
ficers and Board members who have
served long and well. As we continue
to grow and adapt to new ideas and
technologies, it is upon the foundation
they laid for us that we continue to im-
prove.

Tickets: Contact the Villages Enter-
tainment Office at (352) 750-5411

Sunday, Dec. 7, 2014
6 & 8:00 PM Shows

Savannah Center, The Villages

A nostalgic journey to the
50’s, 60’s & 70’s

Proceeds Support
The Shriners Children's

Hospital System

Presented By The Villages Shrine Club

The following Nobles have been
received as a new members into The
Villages Shrine Club.

Noble Alan W. Blevins
Noble Carl G. (Butch) Allison

Noble George Mattegat
Noble J. R. (Bob) Williamson

Noble Mike Westfall

Welcome Nobles. It is our sincere hope
that you and your Ladies will come to our
events and truly feel at home amongst us.

We look forward to your fellowship and
participation in our Shrine club, its units
and clubs.

To Our
New Nobles

Lastly, I ask you to support the Bahia
Shriners. We cannot exist without them.
Consider attending the dinner and stated
meeting on the first Thursday of each
month. A number of us meet in the Sea
Breeze Recreation Center parking lot
(usually at 4:30 PM) to car pool. We’d be
pleased to have you join us.

2015 VSC Officers And
Board Members Elected
At November 11th Stated
Meeting

At the November 11th Stated Meet-
ing, the Officers & Board Members
for 2015 were elected. The officers
are as follows: Gerald Vannienwenhove -
President, Robert M. Collins-1st VP,
Bill Tanner-2nd VP, Clifford J. Wiener-
Treasurer; and James E. Chaffin-Secretary.
The elected Board Members were
Ken L. Johnson, Robert M. Stines,
Milton Thomas (Tom) Miller and
Omar U. Need III. Congratulations.

From The

Editor
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VSC Golf Tournament
A Big Success

The Villages Shrine Club golf tour-
nament to raise funds for the Shriners
Hospital for Children at Tampa was
cosponsored this year by Plaza Cadil-
lac of Leesburg, It was held again at
the beautiful 18 hole, 72 par Harbor
Hills Country Club on Saturday, Nov.
1st. The tournament was a big suc-
cess, with the net proceeds from it be-
ing greater than last year.

Hole-in-one sponsors for the tourna-
ment were Advantage Golf Carts, of
The Villages, Cart World, of Lady
Lake, Nahas Chevrolet, of Wildwood,
and Plaza Cadillac, of Leesburg.. In
addition to these sponsors, there were
numerous tee box sponsors and donors
(see page 5).

Some 30 plus volunteers arrived at
the country club at 6:30 am. After cof-
fee and a pastry they received final
instructions and then dispersed to take
their duty stations. A special “Thank
You” to them. Their efforts helped to
make the tournament successful.

The tournament, a step aside scram-
ble format, began at 8:30 am with the
players teeing off.

Following golf there was a luncheon
held at the country club restaurant for
players and volunteers.

Prior to and during lunch a live auc-
tion was conduct, Noble Bill Tanner
being the auctioneer. Bill did an excel-
lent job of auctioning off such items as
a custom set of golf irons, a trust pack-
age, a 5 Night/4 Day Cancun trip, 3
golf packages, each containing free
golf for four at 4 different golf cours-
es) and other items.

Present at the luncheon, representing
the Tampa Shriners Hospital for Chil-
dren, was Jamie Santillo, Public Rela-
tions Manager. Accompanying her was
her mother Suzanne Santillo.

At the conclusion of the auction, the
Al-Kora Shrine Ladies raffled off the
money tree and lottery tree money they
collected earlier in the day. This fol-
lowed by the 50/50 raffle. The amount

received from the raffle was $353.
The final event for the day was the

presentation of awards and prizes.
This years winning foursome was
Bob Burns, Chuck Grieshaber, Jim
Griffiths and Ken Adams. 2nd place
went to Bill Ellis, Ken Mueller, Doc
Shirley and John Baylor: 3rd place to
Roger Stokes, Marc Iceberg, Dan
Lotz and John McCarthy; 4th place to
Leonard Pearce, Bob Strute, Jill Len-
non and Dale Divine: 5th place to
Sargent Watts, Richard Horvat, Mar-
shall Grillo and Jason Hadley, 6th
place to Terry Gothard, Paul Bobay,
Ron Perich and 7th place to Gino
D’Angelo, Don Richtey, Fred Harrop
and Richard Chapman.

The day ended with everyone leaving
appearing to have had a great time.

In Gratitude Of Your Graciously Volunteering To Work At Our
2014 VSC Golf Tournament. Our “Thank You” to the following:

Larry Kent
Carol McCombs
Tom Miller
Marge Need
Sally Runion
Phyllis Sample
John Shirley
Jim Smith
Bill & Jackie Tanner
Gerry Vannienwenhove
Bill Weaver
Al Kora Shrine Ladies

Roy Aders
Gary Anderson
Wayne Byran
Jim Chaffin
Bob Clevenger
Bob & Donna Collins
Bill Dennis, P.P.
Bill & Sally Freeland
Barbara Gaines
Merv & Pat Harris
Ken Jennewine
Ken & Elaine Johnson

Thank You Tournament
OurHole-In-One Sponsors

We thank our hole-in-one
sponsors, mentioned on the
right, along with their contri-
bution, for their generosity in
sponsoring our tournament.

Advantage Golf Carts [E-Z-Go]

Plaza Cadillac

Cart World [Club Car]

George Nahas Chevrolet [$10K]
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Left –Right VSC President Ken Johnson & Tournament
Winners Jim Griffiths, Chuck Grishaber, Ken Adams
and Bob Burns
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Bahia

Yellow Jackets

Scooter Club

News

We are really going to be busy in December.
The Yellow Jackets have four parades.

We have an extra cooler if someone would
like to try it out for the Villages or Belleview
parade. Just give me a call.

Have a Merry Christmas from the Yellow
Jackets.

Wayne Bryan, President

Bahia Yellow Jackets

Scooter Club Officers

PRESIDENT:
Wayne C. Bryan
Res: (352) 750-5218
E-mail: bryanw1037@aol.com

VICE PRESIDENT:
Kenneth L. Corey
Res: (352) 750-9111
E-mail: coreycorners@embarqmail.com

SECRETARY/TREASURER:
Robert M. Stines
Res: (352) 259-9191
E-mail: stinesb@thevillages.net

CHAPLAIN:
Dana W. Schultz
Res.: (352) 259-5801
Email: danaschultz@earthlink.net

CO-SPONSOR:
Plaza Cadillac

TEE BOX SPONSORS:
3 Amigos Pro Shop, Inc.
Adega Enterprises, Inc.
Al Kora Shrine Ladies
American Legion Post 347
American Legion Auxillary Unit 347
Bahia Yellow Jacckets Scooter Club
Bob’s TV, Inc./Home Theater Innovations
Chiropractic USA
Colby’s Floors & More, LLC
Noble Bob & Lady Donna Collins
Demetri Homes & Remodeling
Foxfire Realty, LLC
Frank Slaughter Insurance
Debbie Gray Member Of Fairway Church
Galaxy Home Solutions
Noble Ken & Lady Elaine Johnson
Kent Furniture & Bedding
Kiley & Sons Plumbing
Kinetico
Noble Tom Miller
Noble Tom Miller & Family
MRE Property Management
Naval Academy Blue &Gold Club
Noble Omar & Lady Marge Need
Pinch A Penny
Rolling Acres Self Storage, LLC.
Linn Financial
Ronald L. Heath, Inc.
The Salt Room
Noble Ray & Sudy Sykes
Noble Bill & Lady Jackie Tanner
Texas Stockyards
The Villages Masonic Lodge No. 394
The Villages Shrine Club
The Villages Shrine Golf League
The Villages Theater Company
Noble Gerry &
Lady Deborah Vannienmenhove
Village Ace Hardware Southern Trace
Village Flooring
Village Vettes Corvette Club
Wildwood Tire Company

DONORS:
Brodie Golf Mfg. Co.
Joe Redoutey
Joseph F. Pippen, Jr. & Associates
Mr. Patrick Smith
Noble Mitch Lokken
Chiropractic USA
Belks
Sparr Building & Farm Supply
Tree Top Golf
Beef O’Brady’s Mulberry Grove
Plaza
Village ACE Hardware, Inc.
Oakwood Smokehouse & Grill
Peepers
Fiesta Grande Mexican Grill
Jim’s Golf Shop
SECO
Shriners Hospital for Children
The Daily Sun
The Daily Commercial
Anthony Bifulco

Your sponsorship of our tournament is truly appreciated. We
thank you on behalf of our Shriners Hospital for Children in
Tampa, and our club, for your contribution to its success.

Bahia Yellow Jackets

Scooter Club Events

DECEMBER:
Leesburg Christmas Parade……......6th

TheVillagesChristmasParade………...13th

Belleview Christmas Parade….…..14th

Citrus Bowl……………………....30th

The Villages Shrine Club

For Latest Club News
Go To

www.thevillagesshrineclub.org
or www.facebook.com/

VSC
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Officers

John Shirley, President
Res: (352) 259-8439
E-mail: jsshirley6842@yahoo.com

Bill Dennis, P.P. , Vice President
Res: (352) 633-1073
E-mail: cmsgtden@yahoo,com

GeneUnderwood,Secretary/Treasurer
Res: (352) 748-2806
E-mail: punderwood2@cfl.rr.com

Newly Elected 2015 Officers

John Shirley, President
Bob Stines, Vice President
Butch Allison, Secretary/Treasurer

NOVEMBER OUTING

Thursday, November 20, 2014
12:30 pm Shotgun Start

SUMMER GLEN GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB

1450 SW 154th Street Rd.
Ocala, FL 34473

(352) 307-1766

Dinner & Awards At Country Club Afterwards

$50.00/Person

Make checks Payable To: “The Villages Shrine Golf League”
and send to

GENE UNDERWOOD

105 Forest Blvd, Wildwood, FL 34785
(352) 748-2806

ChecksMUSTbeinby1weekinadvance.

DECEMBER OUTING

Thursday, December 18th, 2014
12:30 pm Shotgun Start

CONTINENTAL GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB

50 Continental Blvd.
Wildwood, FL 34785

(352) 748-3293

Dinner & Awards At Country Club Afterwards

$50.00/Person [Add $17.00 For Spouse Or Significant Other]

Make checks Payable To: “The Villages Shrine Golf League”
and send to

GENE UNDERWOOD

105 Forest Blvd, Wildwood, FL 34785
(352) 748-2806



MASONIC LODGE &
AFFILIATED MASONIC

ORGANIZATIONS EVENTS

NOVEMBER:

The Villages Masonic Lodge
Monthly Dinner...….…………17th

DECEMBER:

High Twelve………………..….3rd
The Villages Masonic Lodge
Monthly Stated Meeting……....8th
The Villages Masonic Lodge
Monthly Dinner...….…………22nd

See inside front page for
meeting times, locations, etc.

Executive Board Meeting

Monday, Dec. 29, 2014
6:00 pm

Sea Breeze Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Ken Johnson at (352) 259-4334

Newsletter Editor

Omar Need
(352) 259-7247
2794 Privada Dr.,
The Villages, FL 32162
E-mail:

vscnewsletter@comcast.net



Al Kora Lady Judy King was
named Lady Shriner of the Month at
Bahia’s November Stated Meeting.

Congratulations go to Judy on receiving
such an honor.. She is well deserving
of it.
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—— NEWS ——

Noel Jennewine, President

The Al-Kora Ladies have had a
great year due to the hard work
from everyone, for that I say
thanks.

We had election of new officers;
President - Judy Chaffin, First Vice
President - Nancy Schnephe, - 2nd
Vice President - Jan Watkins, Secre-
tary - Judi Clevenger, Treasurer - Kyle
Schultz, and Assistant Treasurer Den-
ise Shirley.

OFFICERS

Noel Jennewine, President
Res: (352) 259-9501
E-Mail: noel711@embarqmail.com

Judy Chaffin, 1st Vice President
Res: (352) 751-5126

Lynn Fulk, 2nd Vice President
Res: (765) 437-3103

Judy Clevenger, Secretary
Res: (352) 205-7336

Kyle Schultz, Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-5801

Denise Shirley, Assistant Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-8439

Elaine Johnson, Director
Res: (352) 259-4334

Phyliss Sample, Director



EVENTS

November:

Board Meeting………..........18th

Note: For event locations and who to
contact for information pertaining to
events look at inside newsletters front
page.

JANUARY17,2015

Broadcast on NFL Network

th

Al Kora President, Noel
Jennewine Presents Bahia
Chief Rabban John Baylor
With Check

Lady Noel presented Chief Rabban
John Baylor with a check from Al
Kora to Bahia’s Shriners Hospital
Transportation Fund in the amount
of $7,000. Accompanying him to
receive the check were Past Poten-
tates Bill Dennis and Michael T.
Rudd.

Bahia Names Al-Kora Lady
JudyKingWithLadyShriner
OfTheMonth

THANK YOU
For Your Support Of Al Kora

Kick-off 4:00 pm
Tropicana Field

St. Petersburg, FL
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8893 US Hwy 441, Leesburg, FL 34788
(352) 702-0833

Supporting Shriners Hospitals for Children
SPONSOR OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Please Support This Advertiser


